THE MEDFIELD HOUSING AUTHORITY

CORI POLICY

On July 10, 1991 the Criminal History Systems Board
voted to implement emergency regulations
governing requests for and use of CORI by local
housing authorities. These regulations were filed
and became effective on July 15, 1991,

At the November 10, 1993 Board meeting of the
Medfield Housing Authority it was voted to adopt a
policy of doing a CORI on all applicants, once an
offer of a unit was made, and prior to placement in
that unit. A copy of the motion to adopt this policy
is attached.

All prospective tenants are aware that a CORI will be
done and once a person is placed at Tilden Village,
the CORI is destroyed.
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